
From: disclosure
To: VanBlargan, Clara
Subject: RE: [e] Form 6 - Planning Commission members
Date: Wednesday, October 4, 2023 5:42:21 PM

Good afternoon, Clara.
 
No, law is only changing the form requirement to Form 6 for mayors and elected members of the
governing body for a municipality. All other boards, like the Planning Commission members are still
required to file Form 1.
 
If you have any questions or need further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me.
 
Sincerely,
Kim
 

Kimberly R. Holmes
Program Administrator
Financial Disclosure Section
Florida Commission on Ethics
P.O. Drawer 15709
Tallahassee, FL 32317-5709
(850) 488-7864
(850) 488-3077 (Fax)
www.ethics.state.fl.us
 
Physical address:
325 John Knox Road
Building E, Suite 200
Tallahassee, FL 32303
 
 
 

From: VanBlargan, Clara <cvanblargan@madeirabeachfl.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 04, 2023 2:43 PM
To: disclosure <disclosure@leg.state.fl.us>
Subject: Form 6 - Planning Commission members
 
Will Planning Commission Members be required to file the Form 6 beginning 2024?
 
Clara
Disclaimer: Under Florida law (Florida Statute 668.6076), email addresses are public records.
If you do not want your email address released in response to a public records request, please
do not send electronic mail to the City of Madeira Beach. Instead, contact the appropriate
department/division.
Disclaimer: Under Florida law (Florida Statute 668.6076), email addresses are public records.
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If you do not want your email address released in response to a public records request, please
do not send electronic mail to the City of Madeira Beach. Instead, contact the appropriate
department/division.


